
S1 Announcement: Summer Break script 

The Gulf podcast 

 

 

[Dr. Jen Brown]: Hi podcast listeners. I want to let you know that The Gulf podcast is on 

summer break. We’ve had to take a brief pause due to the pandemic, but we’ll be back in 

September for more stories of people and nature on the Texas Gulf Coast. Stay safe and stay 

healthy! 

 

 


